
 

 

 

18 June 2024 

 

Notice regarding Change in Organization and Personnel 
 

Suzuki Motor Corporation will make the following change in organization 

and personnel of division managers as of 1 July 2024. 

 

1. Change in organization 

- Multi-Mobility Platform Division will be newly established within New 

Mobility Service to support the Digital Lifeline Development Plan. 

 

    2. Change in personnel of division managers 
[New Mobility Service] 

New Name Previous 

Division Manager, 

Multi-Mobility Platform 

Division 

Yoshiaki Sugimura Department Manager in 

Charge (Mobility Linkage 

Platform) 

 

[Technology Strategy] 

New Name Previous 

Division Manager, 

Technology Platform Strategy 

Division 

Akira Miyaki Department Manager, 

Technology Strategy Support 

Department, 

Technology Platform Strategy 

Division 

Division Manager in Charge, 

Technology Platform Strategy 

Division 

Masaru Chikahisa Division Manager, 

Technology Platform Strategy 

Division 

 

End 


